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Credit Union
Auto Loans

Drive Away
With a
Better Rate

If you're in the market for new wheels, the credit
union can help you drive away with a better rate
- even if the dealer appears to be offering an
awesome deal. That's because this old adage
applies: "What the big print promises, the little
print taketh away." The splashy headline doesn't
‘ell the whole story. "Not all buyers will qualify"
means the advertised interest rate is available
only to those with pristine credit. If you have any
blemishes on your credit, you'll likely pay a
higher rate. "Available on select models" means
the deal is valid for only a few vehicles - ones
that may not meet your needs. Plus, with a pre-
approved loan from the credit union you are in a
much better bargaining position because you
can shop like a cash buyer, getting the vehicle
you want to buy, not the one the dealer wants to
sell you. So before you set foot on the lot, contact
the credit union so we can put you in the driver's
seat.

Letters from Santa

Omaha FCU has partnered again with Santa and
the NE Credit Union League to raise money for
Children’s Miracle Network (CMN) through the
“Letters from Santa” campaign. The cost is $3
per letter and will be mailed in early December.
You can order letters in person at any of our
office locations or call 402-399-9001 and we can
mail the forms. Deadline is November 20, 2017.
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| Posted charge for $6.25 on 03/21 14:55 EST at
|| Bob's Trade Shop, Parsippany, NJ.

CardValet

Protect your Debit Cards through your mobile
device by receiving alerts and defining when,
where and how your debit card is used with
CardValet®. Real time alerts keep you informed
when your cards are used. You can download
the “free” app from either:

Available on the
. App Store
@
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In today’s busy, tech-driven society, everyone is
on the go - working, raising a family, socializing,
going to school, traveling, sporting events, music
lessons, you name it! There are meetings, to-
dos, events, deadlines - the list goes on. Bottom
line...we're mobile and we need a financial
institution that's right there with us. Omaha FCU
recognizes this and has plenty of options for
simple, anytime access to your accounts.

Easy, convenient financial management is just a
search, click, and e-Step away! With our line of
e-Services, members can do the following using



their phone or computer, at any time, wherever
they are:

* Check account balances

* Review transaction history

* Transfer funds between accounts

* Pay bills electronically

* Locate a Omaha FCU ATM or Branch

* Contact Omaha FCU for quick assistance
* And more!

Our suite of convenient, secure e-Services
includes:

* Online Banking — Mobile Banking

* Online Bill Pay — e-Statements

* ATMs — Direct Deposit

* And more!

Project Santa
e |t's Project Santa time

again! Time for you to help us
make it a happier holiday

' season for some less
fortunate children in our
community. Through the

Open Door Mission - Lydia House and with the
help of KFAB/KGOR Radio we will be collecting
new and unwrapped toys and cash donations at
our Main, Downtown and Blair offices. Project
Santa begins the first week in November. We
will be holding a radio remote on Saturday,
December 2 at our main office from 10 to Noon.
During that time, Scott Voorhees from KFAB will
be on hand to collect your donations.

Cybersecurity

It seems like every week, we
here about a new Cyber |
attack. The most recent one
(Equifax) may have impacted
up to 143 million customers.
If you have not already checked on how the
Equifax Cyber-attack affects you, go to their
website www.equifaxsecurity2017.com

It's fun to go online to learn new things, play
games and check e-mails. But it's not so much
fun if you accidentally give out private
information or someone steals it. Here are some
tips for staying safe:

* Social networking sites like Facebook, chat
rooms, and blogs usually have privacy settings.
Learn about them. Limit online friends to those
you actually know.

* Never write anything online unless you would
write it on a postcard or billboard.

* Keep your passwords private. Don't share
them. Make them strong by making them long.

* Be careful about opening attachments or
clicking on links. They may contain viruses or
spyware. Free stuff - like ring tones or games -
can hide viruses or spyware, too. Only download
things from trusted sources. And always use
security software to check the file.

international Credit Union Day
Goals are dreams with deadlines and credit
unions everywhere are in the business of helping
their members achieve them. The theme for this
year's International Credit Union Day “Dreams
Thrive Here” reflects the important role credit
unions play in helping ensure financial success
for consumers all over the world. ICU Day has
been celebrated on the third Thursday of
October since 1948 as a way to highlight the
spirit of the worldwide credit union movement.
Join us on October 19th to celebrate the
difference credit unions can make in improving
the quality of life for members from Australia to
Zimbabwe.

Whether you're yearning of a place to call your
own, sending your kids off to college, or
financially securing your golden years, your
credit union can help make it happen. As a
member-owned, financial cooperative, we exist
only to serve you and to help make your dreams
come true.

Member Update

Closed — Veteran’s Day
Saturday, November 11
Closed — Thanksgiving Day
Thursday, November 23
Closed Christmas Day
Monday, December 25
Closed New Year’s Day
Monday, January 1




